
June 1, 2020 

 

Hi Tigers!  

It is a new month! We hope you are all 

doing well and continue to be AMAZING. 

Last week, we focused on zoo animals, and 

if you can tell by this picture, this week it is 

aquarium animals! We have some great 

science activities and links for you. You will be comparing animals from the Monterey Bay and the 

Seattle Aquariums.  At the end of the week, you will have an art project. 

In literacy, you will continue working on non-fiction stories and keeping track of the main idea and 

details. In writing, you will reread stories you wrote and fix them up using charts and checklists. In 

math, you will be using the lengths of the Giant Pacific Octopus to compare with other lengths, as 

well as working with lengths and depths of Puget Sound sharks! 

We look forward to seeing you at our class meetings. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

email your teacher. 

Thinking of you,    Ms. Vance, Ms. Lambert, Ms. Taylor, Ms. Pang-Ching  

 

Additional message from Mr. Lesco and Ms. Ramsey: 

During the last week of school, we will offer three days for students and families to drop of materials 

that were sent home prior to the building closure and pick up personal belongings.  Chromebooks 

will not be collected during this time.  

Using a drive-through process similar to Chromebook distribution, we will be collecting all borrowed 

materials (teacher books, library books, etc.) and passing out student belongings. The collection and 

distribution will take place during the following dates/times: 

• Monday, June 15: 9:00 am – 11:00am and 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm  

• Tuesday, June 16: 9:00am – 11:00am and 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

• Wednesday, June 17: 9:00am – 11:00am and 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

  

We kindly ask that families begin to gather materials that were sent home prior to the building 

closure and plan to return materials during one of the drop-off/pick-up windows.  

If families are unable to come during one of the windows, please consider having a friend or 

neighbor drop-off and pick-up materials. If that is not an option, please contact Steve Lesco 

(Steven.lesco@rentonschools.us )or Genevieve Ramsey (Genevieve.ramsey@rentonschools.us). 
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